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President's Message
 As I sit down to write this, we have some white gold on the
ground but sadly, not enough to open our trails. It has finally
started to cool down some and make some ice and now we
just need some snow! Our groomers have been out and
rolled all of our trails again to help preserve what we got
back in January and with our most recent storms.
 
Even though we don’t have open trails we still have a lot
going on in the club! Below are a few things to keep your eye
on and we need your help to lend a hand with!
 
2/11/21 – February Club Meeting at the Ridges. This will be
the last meeting before the Radar Run to wrap up any details
we need to for the event. We will also have normal monthly
club business to conduct, as well as nominations for club
officer positions. I hope to see everyone there!
 
2/13/21 – Annual Radar Run fundraiser. This is one of our
biggest fundraisers each year and we are looking forward to
it being a great kick-off to 2021!  We are still in need of
volunteers for this event, this is always a fun day for
everyone and certainly a day I look forward to all year! If you
are able to help, use the link below and sign up for a time
even if you can only help for a couple of hours, every little bit
helps!  
 
 As I mentioned in the January newsletter, we will again be
seeking nominations for our club officer positions. This is a
great opportunity to get involved not only in the club but also
learn more about snowmobiling at a state level. If you are
interested contact me and we can discuss opportunities!
 
See everyone on February 11th at the Ridges!
 
David Moon, kellnerknightssc@gmail.com

UPCOMING RADAR RUN ON FEBRUARY 13

In order to successfully run the Radar Run event, we need many volunteers. 
Currently, we need an additional 32 volunteers on Saturday as well as additional
volunteers Friday for set-up!  We cannot pull off an event this size without
volunteers.

Please check out the volunteer spots that are available. It's easy to sign up,
just click the "sign up" button below and then choose the area and time you are
willing to help. A gray box will pop up on your screen that you click on to enter your
information. This is one of the two fundraisers we hold each year and all the money
raised is used to maintain our equipment and trail system! 

We hope to see you at the Ridges on February 11th.

Polaris Demo Days 

This is YOUR chance to test drive the 2021 Polaris snowmobile lineup! We will have the ALL NEW Matryx
Platform on display and many models for you to get seat time on! We will have the new Assault 146, Indy
XC Launch Editions in 129”, 137” Indy VR1, Indy Adventure and XCR editions along with others, you
won’t want to miss this! Come check out the display area full of new Polaris snow, off-road, and
Timbersled products including the new RzR Pro XP, Ranger XP 1000, Timbersled and much more! We will
be giving away more than $1,000 worth of Polaris prizes!

Ride spots are available on a first come, first serve basis and weather permitting on the day of the event.
We can take a MAXIMUM of 4 riders on each ride. Don't miss your chance! Registration will begin at 9:00
am at Anchor Bay Bar and Grill. The first ride will leave promptly at 10:00 am and will run until 4:00 pm.

If we are unable to ride because of snow conditions, we will still have many 2021 models on display inside
and outside of Anchor Bay as well as doing give a ways! So, mark February 20th on your calendar and
plan to stop out rain or shine!

TERMS & CONDITIONS
**You will need to supply all of your own riding gear. All riders must be 18 years of age or older. Other
terms and conditions apply, contact Tim O’Neil at Country Sports or Polaris Ambassador David Moon for
more information.

Unfortunately, due to the lack of snow our
trails remain closed at this time. Please watch
our Facebook page for trail updates. 

David's President’s Message makes reference to making a difference in the sport of
snowmobiling by considering a position on the board. These are year-long terms, and
currently, most of our board members have all been on the board for several years. We
need individuals to consider this opportunity so that the club can continue to operate in the
future. If you have an interest but don’t really know what’s involved in that commitment,
please reach out to one of the current board members. They would be happy to answer
your questions. We know there are so many talented people out there that have the skills
to fill these positions. So, how could you leave your mark? Please consider one of our
board positions.
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Sign Up Here to Volunteer

Facebook Event Information
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